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News

Radio Update

The most important...inventions are those media which, such as 
radio...can, of their very nature, reach and influence, not only 
individuals, but the very masses and the whole human society. 

Second Vatican Council

• Please pray for the Catholic Radio Apostolate; most importantly, pray for Good Shepherd Catholic Radio.Talk about 
our goal of Catholic Radio in your area; help us get the word out. (See www.gscr.org) 
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be able to assist in the many tasks that lay ahead of us, and your recommendations for reaching our goal.

The board members at Good Shepherd Catholic Radio wish each of you a very 
Blessed and Happy New Year!
We enter 2013 with a great deal of excitement and anticipation and we want to share 
with you some of our key activities during the past year:
January
• We finalized a letter of intent with EWTN, to become their broadcasting affiliate 
(Ave Maria is also an affiliate of EWTN)
• Began our third year of broadcasting an hour of Catholic radio each Saturday, from 
WLCM, a Christian broadcasting station located in Charlotte
• Opened negotiations to purchase a small radio station located in Jackson
• Jackson Lansing Catholic Radio took on a full Catholic identity, by becoming Good 
Shepherd Catholic Radio. 
• We were privileged to again, meet with Bishop Boyea to discuss our progress. 
February
• Ash Wednesday, February 22nd, the paperwork for the purchase of the Jackson 
station reached the desk of the Federal Communication Commission, in Washington 
D.C.
June
• Sadly, the above purchase agreement was negated by the FCC 
July – August
•  We immediately began a search for another station, and in July, began discussions 
with a station currently serving Lansing; those conversations lasted through August.
October – Current  
• In October we were very fortunate to welcome Kathy Schmaltz as a member of our 
Board of Directors. Many of you know Kathy from her active involvement in both the 
Lansing and Jackson area. After reading her brief biography, which is included in this 
newsletter, I am sure that you will be as pleased as we are to have Kathy as a member 
of our board.
• After returning from the EWTN Catholic Radio Conference, held in Birmingham 
Al., we entered into serious negotiations for stations that will serve both Lansing and 
Jackson; those conversations are ongoing and will be a major part of my upcoming 
meeting with Bishop Boyea. You will also be pleased to know that during the past 
year, there were 30 new Catholic Radio stations that began broadcasting in the U.S. 
That brings the current national number of stations to 228. 
In closing, please remember the request that was made at our very first meeting, on 
April 28, 2010:
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